
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 8, 2023 
 

Big Screen on the Green Cancelled 
 
Due to hazardous air quality, the Town of Vienna’s “Big Screen on the Green” event 
previously scheduled for today, June 8, at 8:30 p.m. is cancelled and will be rescheduled 
at a later date.   
 
A code purple air quality alert has been issued for the Vienna area through today, 
Thursday, June 8, 2023, due to the Canadian wildfire smoke that has moved into 
Northern Virginia.  The air quality is unhealthy for everyone in the region.  Residents are 
advised to stay indoors as much as possible and to wear a mask if they must go 
outdoors.   
 
The air quality forecast for Friday, June 9 is code yellow.  If that continues to be the 
case, the Town’s Summer on the Green Concert scheduled for 6:30 p.m. Friday, June 9 
will take place as scheduled. 
 
For the most up-to-date air quality information, visit www.airnow.gov. 
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